The Teeswater Junior Women's Insitute third meeting was held at the home of Mrs Ray Pennington on Wednesday, June 10th, 1970. The opening Ode was repeated, the secretary's report given and the membership fees were collected. A Butch auction was held.

Mrs Ray Pennington and Mrs Bob Ireland gave a report on the slides which were shown. Ruth Henkoeffer was given the Public Relations office.

The next meeting will be **July** 8th at the home of Mrs Bob Ireland. The roll call will be a quick summer desert, a sample and a recipe. Marion Ruttan and Mrs Bob Ireland in charge.

A pinic is planned for the near future. Several games were enjoyed and the meeting closed with the Mary Stewart Collect. All enjoyed a delicious lunch served by the hostess.

Miss Anne Patrick, Bruce County Home Economist, helped organize the Teeswater Junior Women's Institute.

1971.

The annual meeting of the Teeswater Junior Women's Institute, January, the new officers are:

Past president Mrs Bob Colvin, R.R. # 2, Teeswater,

President-Miss Ruth Henhaeffer, R.R. # 1, Formosa
Vice President-Mrs Roy Pennington, R.R # 2, Wingham
Sec.-Treas.-Miss Marion Ruttan, Teeswater
Institute Directors- Mrs Geo Young, Mrs Jim Young
Good Cheer-Mrs Bob Ireland Teeswater

Public Relations Officer Mrs Bill Gamble, Teeswater

Vice President of the Junior Women's Institute of Ontario, Miss Marion Ruttan, Teeswater. This election offofficers takes place at the Fall Convention, which will be held in Niagara Fall in October, 1971.